
Knights of Columbus Socks for Souls — Thanks to all who contributed to the annual Socks for Souls campaign. This year 
they received an amazing collection of 332 pairs of socks, 81 sets of gloves, 83 hats and 2 scarves, all of which were 
donated to the less fortunate. A special thank you to the individual who hand knit 30 sets of gloves and 6 pairs of socks 
for this cause. 
  
Knights of Columbus Calendars — Thanks to all who supported the cash calendar sale. Good luck! 
  
BEACON HOUSE NEWS 
• Please welcome Bernadette Malone as the new St. Rose of Lima Church representative for Beacon House. She is 

replacing Karen Creelman, who completed two three-year terms on the Beacon House Board of 
Directors. Bernadette can be contacted on her cell phone at 902-476-5457. 

• Ms. Mel Roberts has been appointed as Beacon House’s new Chief Executive Officer, overseeing the operations of 
the Food Bank, Thrift Store, and Shelter. 

• January Top Items Needed for the Food Bank: 
Baby food, baby cereal, canned soup, canned stew, canned chicken or ham, granola bars, fruit cups, canned milk, 
toothpaste and toothbrushes, tea. Gently used coats, boots, and gloves would also be greatly appreciated, as winter 
is now upon us.  

Beacon House extends its heartfelt gratitude for your generous donations. Your kindness directly impacts lives in our 
community, making a significant difference. Thank you for your support. 
 
 

  
 

 

The Knights of Columbus “Keep 
Christ in Christmas” Poster Contest 
had entries from Ava and Cole.  

Thanks to you both! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Chalice Sponsorship – St. André Bessette Parish 

Eliana Ester 
Santisteban 

Chozo 

Age: 6 

Country: Peru 

Malar Marimuthu 

Age: 15 

Country: India 
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